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27th April 2023 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
'Dance for Diabetes' - sponsored dance event 
 
We believe that it is important for children to learn how they can help others and therefore we have 
agreed to support the Diabetes Research and Wellness Foundation.  The children are invited to take 
part in 'Dance for Diabetes' a sponsored dance event - 60% of the funds raised go to this Foundation 
and 40% stay in school. 
 
On Wednesday the children were introduced to the event during assembly and shown the dance that 
we would like them to learn, they may have come home and talked to you about this already. Packs 
giving you all the information you need are being sent out to you today. 
 
On Friday 26th May we will have a whole school dance in the playground when the organisers will come 
and dance with the children. Children are invited to wear bright colours into school on this day. 
 
We are sure that the children will really enjoy learning the dance and we will be teaching them this 
dance in school.  However, we are sure that they will also want to do this at home and have included a 
YouTube link below (please ensure that you monitor your child’s use of YouTube).  This is a tutorial 
video that is split into 3 sections and then has the whole dance at the end.   
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pqlMTPGFDiw 

 
It would be great if you could encourage your children to take part, help raise money for this good 
cause and all whilst enjoying to learn a great dance! 
 
Thank you for your support 

 
 

Mrs K Pickett 
Deputy Head 
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